
Monday, October 4, 2021  
Announcements 

Yearbook 

Faculty Section 

Group A has duty this week 

Attention Varsity Football Team:  If you are interested in 
participating in a gift exchange with the Varsity Cheer 
Team during Homecoming week, please go to the Front 
Office and let Ms. Soria know that you are interested.  
She’ll explain the details.  Please let her know by 
Wednesday of this week. 
 
October continues Hispanic Heritage Month:  Color TV 
was invented in Mexico. 

Athletics 

No Games Today! 

Staff pictures will be taken on October 

6th.  If you haven’t taken your picture 

yet, you will be able to take them on 

this day.  Please stop by the Gym during 

your prep period to have your photo 

taken.  There will be no other make-up 

days for this. 

Yearbook 

Sports 

Reminder:  There will be an AP Funding meeting held 
tomorrow, October 5th, during lunch in Room 510.  Please 
stop by if you’re interested in reducing your AP fees as 
much as possible. 
 
National Honor Society has sent out emails discussing the 
National Honor Society interviews.  Please check your 
emails and follow the instructions in the email.  If your 
friend is an applicant and didn’t receive an email, please 
contact wle699@bpusd.net or iyan908@bpusd.net. 

Clubs & Activities 

Underclassmen make-up pictures are coming up!  If you 
haven’t taken you yearbook photo, LISTEN UP!  On  
October 6th, PSS Imaging will be on campus to take  
Pictures for all freshman, sophomores and juniors that did 
not attend registration and have their picture taken.  This 
will be the only opportunity you have to take your photo, 
so make sure you are present that day and dressed to  
impress.  If you haven’t taken your picture and miss the 
make-up, your portrait will NOT appear in this year’s 
book.  This is NOT a senior make-up day and only  
underclassmen will be photographed. 

Boys and Girls Soccer try-outs are coming quick!  Boys  
Soccer try-outs are Monday, October 18th, and Tuesday, 
October 19th.  Girls Soccer try-outs are Tuesday, October 
26th, and Thursday, October 28th. 
Wrestling begins October 18th. 
Girls Water Polo has started as well. 
If you are interested in playing a Winter sport, all  
Clearances need to be received by Mrs. Garcia in Room 
321 no later than Wednesday, October 20th, at 4pm.  In 
order to try-out for any sport, all clearance documents 
must be turned in 3 days prior to try-outs.  Please plan  
accordingly! 


